
St. John Paul II  
Christmas Market 
Saturday November 23rd 10am-3pm 

 

 

Welcome to the 5th St. John Paul II Christmas Market. Thank you for 
you interest and we are looking forward to hosting you at our event.   

The Christmas Market is organized by the School Council and is 
intended as a community building event for the parents, staff, 
students and friends of St. John Paul II Elementary. 

St. John Paul II is a highly engaged community as we’ve seen in past 
events such as our Family Fitness Night and our Annual Welcome 
Back BBQ. We intend to promote the event to the Oakville community 
through our school email system, student’s agendas, St. Matthew’s 
parish schools, St. Matthew’s church bulletins, and our local 
newspaper the Oakville Beaver.  

Your $35 table fee will be donated 100% to our school’s annual 
Christmas Charity program, The Giving Tree, which supports local 
families in need. 

The attached Vendor Information form we require you to complete will 
assist us in best organizing and promoting our event to the Oakville 
community. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Jeff Mamer at 
jeffmamer@gmail.com or at 289-772-7555. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Name of Business: 

Contact Person: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Website: 

Social Media: 

Description of business/products/services: 

 

 

 

 

 

Table required     Yes   No 

* tables provided will be 6ft folding style tables 

I will bring my own table cover/cloth Yes   No 

Power required     Yes   No 

Internet required     Yes   No 

Note: $35 table fee payable to St. John Paul II Elementary and can be paid by 
cheque and submitted to the office via your student or mailed to the above 
address attention Maria Pirruccio. 

Please note this is a non-exclusive event and may contain vendors with 
same/similar offerings 


